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6th May 2021



Dear Parent/Carer 


[bookmark: _GoBack]I am writing to inform you that after 30 very enjoyable years working in education, I will be retiring at the end of the Summer term.

The current Deputy, Kiran Peart, has been appointed to replace me and I will be working alongside her over the next few weeks in order to ensure a smooth transition.

Mrs Peart has worked at the school for many years, firstly as a teacher and then as Senco and Deputy Head. She has all the qualifications, knowledge and skills needed to support young people with physical and mental health needs and ensure their needs are met both academically and emotionally.

I’m sure, like me, you will want to wish her every success in her new role.

I will be sad to leave Park School Teaching Service and have some wonderful memories to take with me.
However the time is now right for me to step down and enjoy more time doing all the other things I never have enough time to do!

I will remain on site until the end of July and also be around on GCSE results day – 12th August 2021.

From September all communication should be directed to Mrs Peart.


Many thanks

Hazel Banks

​Academy Lead
Park School Teaching Service
Stephens Street, Bolton. BL2 5DX
                                                  
​​T: 01204 333700
​E:banksh@boltonimpacttrust.org.uk
www.boltonimpacttrust.org.uk
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